UPDATE v x

cgarland@harvardmanagement.com  Add to contacts 2:13 PM

From: cgarland@harvardmanagement.com (info@harvardmanagement.com)  This sender is in your safe
list.
Sent: Fri 3/06/15 2:13 PM

Good afternoon everyone
We would also like to remind you that as temperatures rise and fall frequently it causes
sudden icy conditions to develop that were not previously there. All residents and guests

are strongly advised that they have a responsibility to use extreme caution at all times when
walking within the property during the winter season.

Also please be reminded that the sand/salt buckets are at each of the doors for you to use.
L & R Pools will be warranting the pool heater. Management will let everyone know when
we are back up and running again. At this time we are waiting for parts.

Thank you.

Connie Garland



